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Why are any rule changes being considered that would “decrease” the integrity of our voting
process? Rather than remove checks and balances, documentation, two party oversight of the
various systems, etc. we need to be reinforcing and requiring them. These deletions and
modifications are doing nothing but decreasing confidence in our voting systems and processes.

Why is this being done?

Jane Chaney
Crested Butte CO 81224
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